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Minute #7 of Hearing Panel 
HEARING CLOSING 

1. Closing the hearing 

Following the adjournment of the hearing on proposed Plan Change 58 on Monday 23 September 

2024, and the receipt of further information in response to post-hearing directions of the Hearing 

Panel (refer Minutes #3 - 6), the Panel determined that we had sufficient information to make a 

recommended decision.  On that basis, we officially closed the Hearing on Thursday 17 October 

2024. 

2. Deliberations and Recommendation Report 

Unfortunately, our deliberations on Proposed Private Plan Change 58 were delayed as an outcome 

of the process involved with finalising and having the Proposed District Plan approved for 

notification.  However, our deliberations are shortly to be completed and we anticipate our report 

will be on the agenda for the next Full Council meeting on 24 February 2025.  The agenda for the 

meeting will be available one week beforehand: a link to the Council meeting agenda will be sent to 

all parties.  A link to the final decision of the Council will also be sent to all parties as soon as 

practicable after that meeting. 

Any correspondence should be directed through the Hearing Administrator, Saritha Shetty, via 

email: Saritha.Shetty@huttcity.govt.nz. 

 
 
 

Robert Schofield 

Hearing Panel Chair 

Dated this 13th December 2024 
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